UTILITIES ENGINEERING DIVISION

109 East Church Street. * Suite 300 ® Orlando, Florida 32801-3318
407-836-7000 = Fax 407-836-5379
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August 1, 2002

Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0865

Attn: Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Fiscal Services

Subject:  Docket No. 020403-SU, Country Run Wastewater Utility Company

Gentlemen:

The wastewater collection system of the Country Run Phase 1 Subdivision has been

connected to the Orange County Wastewater collection system. Wastewater began flowing to
the Orange County system on July 26, 2002.

This correspondence is sent at the request of Pat Brady and serves as notification that the
interconnection is complete. Please contact me at 407-836-7215 if further information is
needed.

¢ Michael L. Chandler, Director, Utilities Department
Daniel L. Allen, P.E., Manager, Engineering Division
Pat Brady, Regulatory Analyst IV, Public Service Commission
File: Country Run Phase 1 Subdivision
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